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To provide Council with an update on the Remembrance Sunday events. 

Recommendation: 

1. Council is invited to note the report. 

 Yes No 

Does the decision involve new expenditure?  No 

Is there an existing budget for the proposed expenditure (insert code) N/A 

What procurement level is required? N/A 

Are there equalities impacts / an equalities assessment required?  No 

Does this require a full council decision? (Reports for full council decision should 

still be sent to the relevant committee where possible.) 
N/A 

Is there a background paper or papers? (provide links below). Yes  

 

1. The Remembrance Sunday events in Berwick, Tweedmouth and Spittal went ahead 
successfully, with higher than expected attendance at Castlegate War Memorial. Social 
media comments on the events have been uniformly positive. 

2. There were three minor injuries reported at the service at Castlegate War Memorial, all 
injured were RAF Cadets who fainted on parade and were treated on site. One of the 
Cadets was taken to hospital as a precaution but was released home later in the day with 
minor injuries.  (Please refer to background paper ‘Post Event Report’). 

3. A letter from the Mayor, wishing a speedy recovery, was sent to the Cadet who went to 
hospital. 

 

Issues arising from proposal 

None. 

Rationale for recommendation 

Not applicable. 


